Dear Mr Benmbarek,

T wanted to email you regarding the application above. My children go to the local schools in the area and T

am fully supportive of the clinic.

Today’s families are under so much pressure in their daily lives and so many adults and children are
suffering mental health problems. It is fantastic to know that there could be a local clinic that is walking

distance from the schools, that offer child educational psychologists, family therapy and other related

services.

T really hope that permission is granted for D1 use because it would be a great asset to the local community.




